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                                10th March, 2022 

 
 

 
10 Downing Street 
London 

SW1A 2AA 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

 
I have sent you three letters in the last month which show how a child with special 
need was put at risk and then mentally and physically abused.  This left him 

traumatically stressed and mentally damaged.  This is clear child abuse, yet you have 
avoided any contact.  I am sure that your legal team will have mentioned that being told 
about child abuse and doing nothing when in a position of power to solve the problems 

could be seen as aiding and abetting the crime. 
 

Please explain why you have done nothing to help those in need of protection from the 
state.  Obviously social services, education and the council are responsible so have a 
conflict of interest.  This is why I have asked for an independent investigation to find 

out who twisted the system to allow this to happen, and how it was able to cover it up 
for so long.  Politically you will not want to be seen as the government who abuses 

children in their care.  Justice cannot happen when it is being covered up. 
 
 

I am still waiting for a correct response. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Howard Lamb  
DC   
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